1. Students, old permits, and no permits continue to park behind the KFC drive. Cars sit for days and are not ticketed. Public Safety is inconsistent and the students know this. 

Thank you for identifying this area.  Public Safety will conduct focused parking enforcement to address various locations around campus where we see problems with persistent unauthorized parking.  We will also be issuing citations for violations of the University tobacco use policy.

Michael Reiner, Director of Public Safety 
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